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Hello, everyone.  I have been try-

ing to get members to become ac-

tive within the Philadelphia Chap-

ter for months.  So, this month, I 

thought about trying to inspire our 

members to mentor the youth of 

the Delaware Valley.  Every Janu-

ary the Philadelphia Future City 

Competition is held..  These com-

petitors are teams from local mid-

dle schools in our area.  These 

teams consist of 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th graders, who start 

in September to build a future city using recyclable 

materials.  They have a mentor and a teacher to guide 

them through the process of building a city of the fu-

ture with a theme in mind.  This yearôs theme was ñA 

Threat to the Cityôs Water Supply has occurred and 

design a resilient system to maintain a reliable supply 

of clean drinking water.ò  The teams cover infrastruc-

ture, power, transportation, and people.  As a member 

of ASPE, I judged the projects on the innovative 

plumbing technologies.  This yearôs competition had 

44 teams to be judged in three hours.  While judging 

these projects, I was amazed at the talent of our youth.  

This yearôs winner of the Plumbing Technology 

Award was Downingtown Middle School. I was im-

pressed with their ability to discuss gray water sys-

tems.  Next yearôs competition will be in January 

2021.  I would like to challenge this chapterôs mem-

bership to help judge.  Watching our youth in action, 

may inspire you to become a mentor, judge, or an ac-

tive committee member of the Philadelphia Future 

City Chapter.  

David Smith  

President  

PRESIDENTõS MESSAGE 
 

 

 

 

You are invited to attend the 

ASPE Philadelphia Chapter 

February Dinner Meeting 

 

Thursday, February 27, 2020 

6:00pm to 8:00pm 

 

Maggianoôs Little Italy 

2000 Rt. 38 

Cherry Hill, NJ  08002 

(856) 792-4470 

 

$45.00/person (non-member) 

$35.00/person (ASPE member) 

$30.00/person (ASPE member) with a reservation 

by 4pm Monday, February 24, 2020 

(We accept cash or check only.) 

 

Education Topic: 

Topic & Speaker: 

Physical Water Conditioner (to treat hard water) 

Jonny Seccombe ï AquaRex  

  

Tabletop Presentation: 

Lauren Berenato ï Jomar Valves 

 

Reservations required by 4:00pm 

on Monday, February 24th 

Ken Clark  ken.clark@ewswater.com  

 

Meeting qualifies for 1-hour CEU. 

Certificates provided upon request, 

please let us know with your RSVP. 

Certificates will be issued through 

ASPE National Society.   

 

CopyrightÉ 2019 ASPE Philadelphia Chapter 

All rights reserved 

 

www.ASPEphila.org 

 

*Chapters are not authorized to 

Speak for the Society* 
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TECHNICAL CORNER 
Although you would never know that we are in the middle of winter with temperatures peaking 65ę in 

January, before you know it the end of the summer will be here and it will be time for the 2020 ASPE 

Convention and Expo in New Orleans from September 11 ï 16.  We hope that you will join your Phil-

adelphia ASPE Board at this biennial event.  Registration for the convention will open in May, but you 

can visit www.aspe.org now for some of the details.   

 

Upcoming events and topics for your review: 

¶ ASPE is seeking presentation proposals and speakers for the 2020 convention and expo.  The 

deadline to submit proposals or to apply as a speaker is February 28th.    

¶ Prepare for the 2020 CPD Exam.  ASPEôs online resources are available to you.  Register for a 

four-part CPD Review Webinar series.  The series provides you an overview of the CPD Exam and the 

five domains.  There are also two practice tests available online.  Visit www.aspe.org today.  

¶ For those that prefer the ñpersonal touchò, your Philly Chapter is offering a local CPD Review Class on Saturday, 

February 29th (happy leap year) from 9am ï 4pm at the Clarion Hotel in Essington and it will be presented by David 

Bailey, CPD (Washington Chapter).  If youôre interested, please visit https://www.aspe.org/education-credentialing/

cpd/exam/ (to verify your eligibility).  The class is limited to 10 students and lunch is provided all for the cost of 

$50.00 for ASPE members or $150.00 for non-members.  If interested, please contact Marianne Bjonnes at 

mbjonnes@therockbrook.com.   

¶ Registration is now open for the 2020 CPD Exam, through March 19, 2020.  For more information, please visit 

www.aspe.org.  The exam will be conducted at varies locations from March 30 ï April 5.   

¶ Save the date:  Thursday, June 11th ï the Philadelphia and New Jersey ASPE chapters will be conducting a tour of 

Lexil, Grohe, American Standard research and development, plumbing innovations, and in depth look at product 

(Continued  on  page  21) 

Ken Clark  

Vice President,  

Technical  

 

 

http://www.aspe.org
http://www.aspe.org
https://www.aspe.org/education-credentialing/cpd/exam/
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LEGISLATIVE NEWS 
The 2021 edition of the National Standard Plumbing Code (NSPC) has been released 

and is available for purchase at: www.iapmo.org/nspc. Appendix G, intended to pro-

mote safe and efficient water use in both residential and non-residential buildings, has 

been updated with revised excerpts from the 2017 Water Efficiency and Sanitation 

Standard (WE Stand). Also new in the 2021 edition is Appendix L: Tiny Houses, which 

was added to address safe and reliable plumbing system requirements for both perma-

nent single tiny houses (Part I) and for tiny house communities (Part II). 

ñIn keeping with the NSPCôs long history of establishing safety requirements for both 

water supply and sanitation systems, the NSPC Committee has kept the 2021 NSPC up 

to date with the latest changes in the plumbing industry regarding new products, installation procedures, and 

public health and safety,ò said Frank Maddalon, NSPC Code Committee chairman. Please note that the 2021 

NSPC has not been adopted in NJ yet, and the currently adopted code is the 2018 NJ Edition of the NSPC. 

We hope to see you on February 27th at Maggianoôs Little Italy in Cherry Hill, NJ to learn about physical wa-

ter conditioning for hard water. 

Marc Pisarek  

Vice President,  

Legislative  

 

 

http://www.iapmo.org/nspc
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